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April 11, 2011 
 
Gary Johnson, President, presided.  18 members attended. 
 
The club bank account as of the meeting had a balance of $4,462.42, including $3,000 
in the capital fund. 
 
Flying field reports: 
 
 Flattop:  Gary and Jerry did a quick cleanup of the storage shed, but the shed 
needs a new floor. 
 
 FICO:  Fred reported that the shed needs a new floor, but there is no rush. 
 
 Sahuarita Landfill site:  Ken Fleshman volunteered to contact the county 
regarding the possibility of flying gliders from the hill on the landfill site. 
 
Continental School Radio Club:  The entire Radio Club was scheduled to visit our 
FICO field for a field trip the day after the club meeting.  Gary and Jerry would put on a 
flying demonstration and the RC plane students were to fly the school planes. 
 
Father’s day static display:  Gary reported on planning for a static display at the 
Rancho Sahuarita club house for Father’s Day.  After a site visit, requirements will be 
developed and club members will be asked for help. 
 
AMA News:  Jerry reported on the effectiveness of the AMA’s Congressional 
Awareness Campaign regarding proposed FAA regulations on our hobby. 
 
Club T-shirts:  Jim Knudson volunteered to get estimates from a Green Valley business 
for making club shirts. 
 
Show and Tell: 
 
Ted Dore showed a Focke-Wulf Fw-190 that he inherited from Jose Castro.  Ted is 
restoring it.  He reminded everyone that his shop is a “No Kill” shop.  The plane is 
powered by an OS .46 and is covered with Orocover and Monocote. 
 
Art Siri brought a North American T-28 that he “rescued” from the TRCC Club Swap 
Meet.  He offered to sell it to any member at cost.  Art would also sell a Cermark SPE-
26 or Turnigy 26HP-S with the plane.  The aircraft included air retracts. 


